

BRYN MAWR COLLEGE BRYN MAWR, PENNSYLVANIA 19010

DÉPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY (215) 645-5064

June 24, 1982

Mr. William E. Carter The Library of Congress Hispanic Division Washington, D.C. 20540

Dear Mr. Carter:

Thank you for rescheduling my appearance in the Ortega Symposium at 9:00 a.m. on September 30. This, indeed, will enable me to take an evening flight to Spain, preferably from Washington. so I can be in Madrid in the morning of October 1.

Needless to say. I am very pleased that Transgements could be made so I can attend the Ortega Symposium without missing the presentation of the Prince of Asturias Philosophy prize in Oviedo.

. .

With best wishes.

Sincerely.

Luchur

Jusé Ferrater Mora